
During Spring term, we have explored places around the world and the world around our 

school! We started our topic by finding a lost penguin. We discovered he had come from the 

South Pole. We used Google Earth to explore and compare different places we have never 

visited and also places familiar to us.  

                                                                      
We have enjoyed showing off our fancy clothes and hats when dressing up and celebrating 

lots of special events including World Book Day, Number Day, Wear a Hat, Comic Relief and 

Easter Fundraising Day. These special days create lovely memories for Reception to learn our 

John Wesley value ‘Do All The Good You Can’.  
                    

In maths, we have been trying really hard to develop our number bond knowledge and using 

different materials to represent numbers. During the story of Jack and the Beanstalk, we 

used different resources to measure beanstalks and the Giant’s shoe and compare it to our 

own foot size, noticing if they were the same, shorter or longer. 
 

 
                                                         

                                                          

Resilience 

*Not giving up 

*Achieving their goals 

*Working together 

Relationships 

*Supporting each other 

*Having fun together 

*Sharing ideas 

Respect 

We have enjoyed taking 

turns on the scooters and 

making sure we look after 

each other’s property.  

 

 
Responsibility 

We have taken great 

care of our own 

beanstalks.  

 

Westleigh Methodist Primary School – Reception Spring Highlights 

RESPECT  RESILIENCE  RELATIONSHIPS  RESPONSIBILITY  

Love   Teamwork  Thankfulness  Generosity  Peace  Forgiveness  Equality  Justice 


